
From: NYS OCFS FOIL Records Access Center <ocfsny@govqa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: FOIL Records Request :: R000069-021424 
 

 
 

 
Dear Elena Sassower, 
 
This message confirms receipt of your request. Your request was received in this office on 2/14/2024 
and given the reference number R000069-021424 for tracking purposes. 
 
Records Requested: I am unable to find on the Office of Children and Family Services website where 
complaints against Child Protective Services (CPS) and Attorneys for the Child (AFCs) are filed. Pursuant 
to FOIL, this is to request records reflecting where such complaints are properly filed and why that 
information is not posted on the OCFS website, if it is not posted. Thank you. 
 
We will provide you with an acknowledgment of your request within 5 business days.  
  
Sincerely, 

NYS Office of Children and Family Services 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request, please log into the FOIL Records Access Center 

 

 

 

https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HauawWYhCnDMi2hx4Bwh5d7dguKKK682hEV3-2BMLXakOag-2Fsonmt5Qw7UZJVFm1KKog-3D-3DEpSS_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wgjUYAf3-2F-2FhVwwdXJ1v2TXtumUu-2F32yJDR8YR8f3XeFwcZckkfngkhocVqPllOGrjBXlMSHAcWiej18rKY6Zs0VIwAw8j632QMgmhFqZIxx3bElGmIlOOpoSoOf1RYbO8eZRQAC3ligxgEzGhMwv63QbkAfQl9HQXPX-2BgHBfI7JA7y46Z8GIpwnWpndI9d7QE2oZxN0ia9cJTu0SxmZkJP8ugVHqhnN-2F9PsxBRevJ3v7ZHicIKrc5oxDEDn0iohEJJ5lrryNzex6ntoauua09j3Vk1nf-2BkLkz5st4GaR5SaSQ-3D

